

NEWSLETTER | SEPTEMBER 2024



News from the Coalition

Make sure you've saved the date for our next biannual meeting! It will be held October 8 in Washington, DC, with the option to attend virtually.

The meeting agenda will include time to discuss plans for the next iteration of the <u>Native Urban Elder Needs Assessment Survey</u>. Additionally, partners will have opportunities to offer their insights into policy advocacy.

Also, many thanks to all who joined one of the three subgroups to help step up advocacy on behalf of Native urban Elders. Please keep an eye out for updates on the upcoming subgroup meetings.

Resources

Falls Prevention Awareness Week

Share the National Council on Aging's resources for Falls Prevention Awareness Week (September 23–27).

Access the resources >

Vaccination Campaign

Check out this new campaign encouraging Elders to get vaccinated against flu, COVID-19, and respiratory syncytial virus.

See the campaign >

Mental Health of Grandfamilies

Explore the mental health needs of relatives and close family friends who provide care for children whose parents are unable to do so.

Read more >

Upcoming Events

Virtual Event on Falls Prevention

Join the National Institute on Aging (NIA) for a virtual event September 23 at 3:30 p.m. Eastern, on falls prevention.

Read about NIA's event >

Senior Center Summit

Attend a virtual Senior Center Summit September 26 at 1 p.m. Eastern, for tips to increase social connections among Elders.

Read about the summit >

Webinar on Physical Activity

Attend an American Society on Aging webinar October 10 at 1 p.m. Eastern, on how physical activity enhances cognitive function.

Register for the webinar >

The Coalition on Urban Indian Aging was created to promote the Native Urban Elder Needs Assessment Survey (NUENAS 1.0).

Visit the Coalition on Urban Indian Aging website

<u>Subscribe</u>